Friday 21 January 2022



Thank you very much to all those parents who have done, and are doing, lateral flow tests with their children for 7 days when we have requested it. It really is making a difference to catching positive cases early and therefore restricting the spread of the virus within school where possible. For your information, a couple of isolated positive cases have been confirmed in Y1 and Y4 at the end of this week. The Y6 outbreak appears to be reaching its end. Please be reminded that if a child has any of the three Covid symptoms, they must get a PCR test even if a lateral flow test shows negative. If you are in any doubt, please feel free to contact us as we have developed a great knowledge of the current guidelines and rules over the last few weeks!







Michael



Diary Dates:

Friday 28 January—Y3/4 Bikeability level 1 training for those who have booked it.

Week beginning 31 January—
Balance Bike training for Reception/Y1
pupils who have booked it.

Tuesday 15th (3.30-7.30pm) and Wednesday 16th (3.30-5.30pm) February—Parents' Evenings (please note these dates are a slight change from those originally advertised)

'Value Bands' for demonstrating respect have been awarded to...

Reception— Iris

Year 1— Duncan

Year 2— Emily

Year 3— Carrie

Year 4— Ben

Year 5— Andrew

Year 6— Lauren

Well done to all of you!



Star Awards

Reception— **Lenny** for trying very hard with his learning

Year 1— **Sophie** for super subtraction work in maths

Year 2— **Ravi** for excellent writing in English

Year 3— **Olive** for great work comparing multiplications

Year 4— **Harry** for creating a super cautionary tale character

Year 5— **Layla** for her energy and enthusiasm at school

Year 6— **Lucas** for a super setting description

Well done everyone!

Y1 & 2 had a great time this week on their 'Towers, Tunnels and Turrets 'Hook Day!



Behaviour Awards

Reception— Verity

Year 1— Jamie

Year 2— George

Year 3— Jaceon

Year 4— Jacob & George

Year 5— Mylo

Year 6— Scarlet

Well done to all of you!







If you haven't already found it, please follow this link to our new **Facebook**page and follow us!

https://m.facebook.com/

SteepleClaydonSchoolandPreschool

We are putting regular updates on the page about things that happen in school and our **new feature of book**recommendations will give you ideas to motivate your child to read. In order to make #SteepleStarBooks as successful as possible, please could you send us your own recommendations of family favourites which other people may

enjoy reading so that we can include them on the page.
Thank you!

